
 

 

October 27th, 2020 
 
WJRC BOARD POSITION -   
 

The Wellsville Joint Recreation Commission is seeking a candidate willing to fullfill 

the upcoming vacancy on its Board of Directors. 

 

The WJRC board consists of five members; two appointed by the City of 

Wellsville, two appointed by USD # 289 Board of Education and one appointed 

by the above four members.   USD # 289 has a vacant four-year term to fill and is currently accepting 

applications for this position.  Mr. Burkdoll, Activities Director, will accept and review letters of interest 

along with WJRC representatives.  Mr. Burkdoll will bring candidates to the USD 289 Board of 

Education for approval.  If you have questions, please contact Brad Burkdoll, Wellsville Activities 

Director at 785-883-2057 Ext. 6001. To apply, send a letter indicating your desire to serve on 

the WJRC board to USD 289, 602 Walnut St., C/O Brad Burkdoll, Wellsville, 66092 or 

email bburkdoll@usd289.org.  Letters can also be dropped off at the Wellsville High School Office 

Please contact Mr. Burkdoll to confirm receipt of your letter of interest.  All letters of interest are due 

by November 13th, 2020 at 3:00pm.  Any letters of interest arriving after that time will be invalid. 

 

Wellsville High School 
602 Walnut Wellsville KS 66092 

785-883-2057 (phone) 

785-883-2294 (fax) 

 
Mr. Ryan Bradbury, Superintendent 

Mr. Josh Adams, 6-12 Principal |  Mr. Brad Burkdoll, 6-12 Assistant Principal/AD |  Ms. Ali Buenger, Counselor 

 

mailto:bburkdoll@usd289.org

